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To: Sandy City Council 
 
Copy: Kurt Bradburn, Mayor; Matt Huish, CAO 
 
From: Tom Ward, Director of Public Utilities 
 
Date: October 25, 2021 
 
Re: Reappointment of Public Utilities Advisory Board Members 
 
 

 
 
On December 31, 2021, the terms for four members of the Public Utilities Board will end, 
three of which are appointed by Council and one of which is a Mayoral appointee. Those 
currently up for Council reappointment are: Jeff Budge, John Kirkham and Don Milne. The 
Public Utilities department respectfully recommends these three board members to be 
reappointed.  The current board has brought expertise and works well together. These 
three individuals are valuable to the board and the Public Utilities department. 
 
We have spoken to each of these board members and each has expressed interest in 
continuing to serve Sandy. We respectfully recommend reappointment of Jeff Budge, 
John Kirkham and Don Milne to the Public Utilities Advisory Board. 
 
All of these terms end December 31, 2021 and would be extended to December 31, 2023. 
The PUAB has two year terms. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 

 


